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technical training. The regular meeting of the Association followed. The banquet
was attended by seventy-six alumni. Following this meeting came the announcement
that a number of graduates in Pittsburgh, Pa., have created an organization there,i
and will hold regular meetings.

During the year a major portion of the preliminary work done by the Alumni
Association in preparation for the twenty-fifth anniversary of the founding of Armour
Institute of Technology was done. The drafting of the plans has been in the hands
of a cumulative committee, now consisting of six members: E. A. Lindberg, 01, chair-
man, E. O. Griffenhagen, 06, H. W. Clausen, 04, F. G. Heuchling, ’7, F. M. DeBeers,
'05, and A. L. Alschuler, ’99. Three members will be added to the committee during
1916, and three more 1n 1917, making a committee of twelve to handle the arrange-
ments for the celebration in 1918. That the occasion will be fittingly observed by the
faculty and the students, as well as the Alumni, is evidenced by the plans being made
and by the support that has been extended.

A POSE, A LA “TOM MURRAY—MEET ME FACE TO FACE”

Does this look like a section in the bald-headed row, or a rear elevation of the
officers and board of directors of the What-Not Company, in Tumtilla, or that of the
Hoop-ma-hoo Alum Associat? Neither, we say. More broad shoulders, brand new hair
cuts and carefully tailored clothes, don’t indicate a care-worn party of engineers. Not
much. Yes, you may have one guess. Right, the first time. How do you do? Same
to you. Much obliged. Glad to have met you, and hope to have the pleasure of seeing
you again. Come out to one of our meetings.

“LOOKING BACKWARDS”
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